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Chamber offering session on ORRP

	The Caledon Chamber of Commerce recognizes that many businesses are concerned about the effect the Ontario Registered

Retirement Plan (ORRP), will have on them.

Through advocacy efforts, the Chamber is able to provide an opportunity that will allow business to have their questions and

concerns brought to the attention of assistant Minister of Finance Mitzie Hunter, who is in charge of the ORRP

All local businesses are welcome to attend this meeting Sept. 23 at the Hampton Inn Bolton.

The session will start with networking and a continental breakfast at 8:30 a.m. The meeting and Q and A will start at 9.

The cost is $20 for Chamber members and $25 for non-members.

Pre-registration is required. Reserve a spot by e-mailing suzanne@caledonchamber.com
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